
 

 

X MONTH 2012,  

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

To whom it may concern  

The Steering Group of the Priority Area 9 ‘To Invest in People and Skills’, made up of 

representatives from the Danube countries (nominated by their governments), has pre-examined the 

project ‘xx’ by means of a simplified written procedure launched on XX MONTH 2012. The 

conclusion is:  

The project ‘XX’ contributes to the actions of the EU Strategy for the Danube 

Region. Hence, the Steering Group – representing the Danube countries – invites 

the funding sources to consider providing adequate financial support to the 

project.  

Jürgen Schick       Roland Hanak 

Priority Area Coordinator     Priority Area Coordinator  

 


